
 

 
December 2, 2014 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board      
P.O Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street. 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
via RESS and regular mail 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   PowerStream Inc. (“PowerStream”)  

2016 to 2020 Custom IR Rate Application 

 

On April 14, 2014 we wrote to the Board indicating that PowerStream will file a Custom 

IR Rate Application for rates effective January 1, 2016 to 2020.  The planned filing date 

was, and continues to be April 30, 2015. 

In our letter, we invited Board staff to participate in the customer engagement process.  

We are pleased that staff was able to attend and observe customer focus groups. 

PowerStream plans to meet with intervenors with the objective of negotiating a 

settlement prior to filing the application.  As the first step in this process, PowerStream 

will provide an overview of its application to intervenors at the Board’s offices on 

December 15, 2014.  We would be pleased if Board staff could also attend. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.   

 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Macdonald, P. Eng. 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs & Customer Service 
 
 
 


